
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
Our final bulletin of the first half of our summer term, and what a busy one it has been! 
Yesterday, our Year 6 pupils journeyed to the Festival Drayton Centre in Market Drayton to take part in the trust Big Sing. This 
was a fantastic opportunity for pupils from across our Trust to get together and sing together. Our pupils represented us 
beautifully, trying their best and giving it their all done to all our Year 6 children who completed their SATs. They all had such 
an excellent attitude, showing great resilience. 
 
The whole school walked to Christ Church yesterday for our Value award service. Our Value this term was ‘Achieve’ and it 

was wonderful to hear from each teacher how different children across the school had achieved this value in their own way. 

Reverand Sue presented each child with their own star awards, before singing hymns and taking part in prayer.  

Our value next term will be the value of ‘Joy’, and what a joyous term we have in store! In the first week back, we have our 
Aspire day and Open day. During our Open day we will have a timetable of activities for prospective parents looking for 
nursery or reception places to join in with or can take a tour with me in the afternoon. During our Aspire afternoon we will 
welcome Shropshire Wildlife trust, Hill Valley Fitness, and the ambulance service to share the roles they play in serving our 
communities. See details below! 
 
We are beginning to plan our Summer Fair which will take place on Friday 12th July. If you know of anyone that  
has any unwanted gifts or raffle prizes, please bring to the office. Also, if you have any ‘good as new’ toys, Mrs  
Hamilton will be running a toy stall, so please drop of with her in the office.  
 
Have a lovely week and we look forward to welcoming you back into school on Monday 3rd June! 

 

 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 
Tilstock Wild Play! 

 

 “Tilstock Wild Play” launching Wednesday 5th June!    

Join us at Tilstock Primary School and Nursery for an 
immersive outdoor adventure like no other! Led by accredited 

Forest School Leader, Michelle Jones, these learning sessions 
are designed to ignite curiosity and nurture exploration in the 
great outdoors. Let your child thrive in sensory-rich, child-led 

play, fostering self-reflection and understanding.        

 Forest School is a long-term holistic learning process that has 
so many benefits: improving self-esteem, teamwork and 

developing fine & gross motor skills - all whilst developing an 
appreciation for the outdoors and nature! What’s more, these 
sessions are FREE and there’s no need to book. Additional 
parking available at Tilstock Village Hall. Please do come 

along, we can’t wait to meet you! 
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Friday 24th May 2024 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Half term holiday: Monday 27th May 2024 - Friday 31st May 2024 
School Open Day for prospective new parents: Wed 5th June 2024 
School ASPIRE Day: - Wed 5th June 2024  
Year 2 trip to Birmingham Athletic Stadium: Thurs 6th June 
First Aid Workshop for Adults: Thurs 6th June 1:30pm-3:00pm 
Build a Story Sack: begins Tuesday 11th June 2024 1pm 
Sports Day Years 1-6: Weds 12th June 2024 9:30-12:00pm 
Sports Day EYFS (Nursery & Reception): Thurs 13th June 2024 9:30am 
KS1 Seaside experience day 
Non-Uniform day for summer fair donations: Friday 5th July 2024 
Summer Fair: after school, Friday 12th July 2024  
Summer Holiday: Thursday 25th July 2024 – Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 

WORSHIP Joy 

You can learn more about our worship sessions next term by clicking 

here: 

Our Bible stories next half-term include. The story of The lost coin 
Click here to read with your child.  

 

 

 

Build a story sack with your child 

 

Happy Birthday to Tilly-Mae & 

Lauren C 

Who all celebrate their birthdays 

this week! 

We hope you enjoy your special 

day!  

 

 

 

OPEN DAY for prospective parents - please share! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/worship/
https://youtu.be/pig8W0YUZqc

